An Extraordinary meeting of Hepworth Parish Council took place at 7.30pm on Thursday 22<sup>ND</sup> July 2021. This meeting was held in the Pavilion, Hepworth Recreation Ground. The following items were discussed:

**Persons Present** 

Mr G Bloomfield (Chairman) Mr P Penn Mr R Shackleton Mrs M MacPherson

Ms H Corris (Clerk)

Mr J Seldis

There were no members of the public

1.	Apologies	
	Cllr L Robinson	
2.	Declarations of Interest	
	There were no declarations of interest	
3.	Dispensations	
	None	
4.	Planning Application DC/21/1354/ADV	Clerk
	Application for advertisement consent - one non-illuminated village sign	
	Parish Council support this application. The population of Hepworth were part of a public poll last year and elected to replace the old sign with a new one and re-position it as per this application. The resident's chose the design and have had involvement throughout. There have been no objections received at the planning meeting.	
5	Other Applications	
,	None received	
6.	Questions to the Chair.	Clerk
	Byway Weston Lane has not been dealt with by highways and remains hazardous to horses and	
	other animals. PC will display warning notices to riders and walkers whilst this is chased up.	